
6/25/2014 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - COGCC Form 2A review of EOG Resources Lion Creek 12-05 location - Doc #400613231

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=6cde1142d7&view=pt&search=inbox&th=146cf82d239c0ec4&siml=146cf82d239c0ec4&siml=146cfb3e9eb57b78 1/2

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

COGCC Form 2A review of EOG Resources Lion Creek 12-05 location - Doc
#400613231
2 messages

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Tue, Jun 24, 2014 at 2:13 PM
To: Kate Holsinger <kate_holsinger@eogresources.com>

Kate,

I have reviewed the referenced Form 2A Oil and Gas Location Assessments and have the following
comments.

1)  Per COGCC Rule 303.b.(3)C, a description of all oil, gas, and/or water pipelines that will be on
the location must be included on the Form 2A.  Please provide me that description.  It can be as
simple as the number, size, and material of each pipeline, buried or above ground, pressurized or
not.

2)  In the Water Resources section you have indicated the estimated depth to groundwater is
315 feet and comes from water well permit #269-WCB.  A review of this water well permit
indicates the total depth of the water well is 315 feet and no static water level is listed.  The
next nearest water well (Permit #49623) lists a static water level of 61 feet.  This matches what
was indicated on the original Form 2A; therefore, I will change the Water Resources section to
reflect this.  Also, because the nearest water well is greater than a mile from the proposed oil
land gas location, I will change the distance to 5,280 feet.

Please respond to this correspondence by July 24, 2014.  If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me.

-- 

Doug Andrews 

Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area

1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100  Ext. 5180

Kate Holsinger <Kate_Holsinger@eogresources.com> Tue, Jun 24, 2014 at 3:02 PM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Doug,
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Thank you.  Please see our responses below.

 

1). EOG typically installs a 3” buried welded steel line from the wellhead to the treater. From the
treater to the tanks, EOG typically installs 1-3” welded steel oil line, and 1-3” buried welded water line.
Additionally, EOG typically installs 1-3” gas line moving the gas off pad to sales.

 

2). We agree to the water level change reflecting the static water level of 61’, as well as the distance
change to 5280’.

 

Thank you, and please contact me if you need any additional information.

 

 

Kate Holsinger

Regulatory Administrator

  EOG Resources, Inc. 
600 17th Street, Suite 1000N 
Denver, CO 80202 
Office: 303-262-9928 
Cell: 720-402-0361 
Kate_holsinger@eogresources.com

 

From: Andrews - DNR, Doug [mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 2:13 PM
To: Kate Holsinger
Subject: COGCC Form 2A review of EOG Resources Lion Creek 12-05 location - Doc #400613231

[Quoted text hidden]

tel:303-262-9928
tel:720-402-0361
mailto:Kate_holsinger@eogresources.com
mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us

